
Coproduction = Working Together 
If we all work together we can have better health and care services





Better understanding about
your needs, wants and wishes

You are involved in issues
concerning you 

People will listen to what you
have to say

You can help find solutions  

You are not alone

You will have more information



Work with the people who use
services: People who use or
work in a service improve it
together

All voices should be heard
(especially people who use a
service and front line staff)

Hear from those with lived
experiences and support them
to tell their story

Make sure there are benefits
to those involved in ‘working
together’ activities



Build long term relationships 
with individuals and
communities

Enough funding for ‘working
together’ activities to take place

Avoid jargon, give the right
information at the right time

Work flexibility so  everyone
can help

Go to individuals or 
communities to engage 
with them
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